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2 Thessalonians 3:1 
Finally, brethren, pray for us, that 
the word of the Lord may have free 
course, and be glorified, even as it 
is with you: 

Aug & Sept 2019

Bible Wrapping

Guest speaking 

Outreach event

We are constantly amazed at how good God is to us. A move was 
the furthest thing on our minds for this summer, but God had 
different plans. When we moved last year, there was only one house 
available, and God worked out everything for us to move in. This 
year we kept seeing a house that was for rent, and it appeared to 
be a longer term rental. We decided we had nothing to lose and 
went and looked at it. To our amazement, the house was larger than 
our house and yet cheaper monthly. We prayed about it and God 
worked out the details. We are now in our new house! After two 
years of prayer, the Lord has opened an opportunity for me to 
become the chaplain for our local football (soccer) team. This has 
opened an opportunity to minister to people that may never come 
to the church. The club has been very responsive to me being there. 
Pray for opportunities to minister to the players and fans. 


We had the opportunity to help friends with an outreach in their 
town, and we are doing a combined outreach to a community that 
is between both of our works. We hosted our first class last 
Thursday and had a lady from the community attend. We’re praying 
for more people to attend in the coming weeks. We are also 
wrapping New Testaments to give out this Christmas. Our goal is to 
give out 1200! Pray that each Bible will be opened and draw people 
to the Lord! We are also getting ready to renew our visas. This is a 
very intense and costly process. After this renewal in two years we 
can apply for Indefinite Leave to Remain. Pray that the process will 
go smooth and that we can raise the funds that we need to obtain 
our visas. We need to raise $10,000. We will begin the process next 
month. If you can help financially we would appreciate it. If you will 
pray with us as we go through this process we would appreciate 
that as well. Thank you for your love and prayers!!
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